
Archbald Borough 

November 2022 Reminders 
 

November 8th     Archbald Borough will be closed.  NO change 

in garbage.  If your recycling day is Tuesday, November 8th, 

your recycling will be picked up Wednesday, November 9th.    

 

November 11th     Archbald Borough will be closed.  If your 

recycling day is Friday, November 11th, your recycling will be 

picked up Monday, November 14th.   

 

November 24th and 25th    Archbald Borough will be closed.  If 

your recycling is Thursday, November 24th or Friday, 

November 25th, your recycling will be picked up on Monday, 

November 28th.   

 

Leaf vacuuming will continue ON YOUR RECYCLING DAY, the week 

of November 1st, November 7th, and November 28th.  Have leaves 

to your curb by 7:00 am on your recycling day.  If the Borough is 

closed on your recycling day, leaf vacuuming will be the next 

business day. 


